
      

 

News Release  

Centennial Collegiate’s charity basketball tournament returns 
for 14th year 
For immediate release: December 9, 2024 – 10:00 a.m. 

Centennial Collegiate is thrilled to be hosting the 14th annual Centennial Chargers Charity 
Classic (C4) December 12-14, 2024.  Hosting this early season senior basketball 
tournament has become a proud Centennial tradition. 

Wendy Benson, principal of Centennial Collegiate, says: “The Charger Charity Classic 
stands out in our province for combining a high-caliber basketball experience with a 
philanthropic mission. Since its inception, the tournament has raised over $30,000 for 
worthy causes, making a meaningful impact in the community.” 

Proceeds from the 2024 tournament will be donated to the Jim Pattison Children’s Hospital 
Foundation and the Centennial Collegiate’s ACTS of Kindness Project, which supports 
several local charities including Interval House, Global Gathering Place, and the daycare at 
Mount Royal. 

For the first time, this year’s tournament will feature both boys’ and girls’ divisions. As 
usual, high school basketball teams from across Saskatchewan will participate. Tickets 
can be purchased at the door; prices are Full Tournament Pass $25 and Day Pass $10. 

For more information, visit the tournament website at chargercharityclassic.com.  
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